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Dear parents/carers, 
 
It has been brought to our attention that some of our pupils in upper KS2 have access to an 
electronic device and are using social media inappropriately. We do not advise that children 
communicate with their classmates via mobile phones or social media apps outside of school. 
This sometimes leads to inappropriate conversations and fall outs between children which 
impacts on their learning. 
 
This letter is to invite parents/carers into school for a workshop which will be delivered by 
the police. The workshop will take place Wednesday 20th Sept 3.00-3.30pm. 

 
It important that you attend this meeting as it will be relevant to safeguarding your 
child/ren. This is an ongoing issue that many schools are facing. Many recent events are 
highlighted on news outlets, reporting significant incidences taking place in schools which stem 
from social media apps such as Snap Chat, Tik Tok, Instagram, Whats App etc.  
 
Please sign below to confirm your attendance.  
 
Kindest regards 
Mr Thuhel Abul 
DSL & SENDCO 
 

 
 
Name of child ……………………………………………………………. 
 
Name of Parent ……………………………………………………………. 
 
Class…………… 
 
Ethnicity……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed by parent ……………………………………………………………… 

 
I will attend the Parent Workshop (Please tick to confirm) 
 

 

 


